HIGH COMMISSION FOR THE T HAUT COMMISSARIAT POUR LA
REPUBLIC OF CAMEROON " REPUBLIQUE DU CAMEROUN
IN LONDON A LONDRES

London, 06 November 2020

PUBLIC NOTICE

The public is hereby informed that due to the introduction of
national lockdown measures in England and in compliance with
Government guidelines on COVID-19, the High Commission will scale
down its activities until further notice. However, essential consular
services (issuance of visas, processing of passport applications and
Emergency Travel Documents) will be provided between 10am — 3pm
from Mondays to Thursdays.

Regarding social distancing, users may be requested to wait outside
on arrival and will be ushered in after it is appropriate. Backpacks and
use of telephones will not be allowed in the High Commission.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you, as we strive
to serve to the best of our ability.
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